
Bishop’s Cleeve Methodist Church 

Bishop’s Close, Bishop’s Cleeve, GL52 8NT 
 

www.methodist-bishopscleeve.co.uk 
 

Minister: Rev Jayne Webb  (tel. 01684 298650) 

Lay Community Outreach Worker: Andrew Maxwell 
 

10.30am: Jayne leads our worship today which includes Holy 

Communion. Welcome to you all. Please stay for refreshments in the hall 

if you can. 
 

This week 
 

Monday 29 April:  

9.30am-11am: Little Angels mother and baby group meets here. 

12.45pm-1.45pm: The weekly prayer meeting meets in the Quiet 

Room to pray for the Church activities of the week and for anyone known 
to us who would like our prayers. If you know of anyone who would like 

us to pray for them, or someone else, could you let either Pauline, Ruth 

or Andrew know, or email him on bcmcprayerrequests@hotmail.com. You 

should obtain the person's permission before doing so. 
 

2pm-4pm: Meet Up Mondays meets here. Please come along to help 

or enjoy, and please bring a friend to enjoy a cuppa and a chat. We are 

delighted that Andy Dunn, an IT specialist has been able to join us at 

Meet Up Mondays, to provide advice to anyone who may have an IT 

query. If you have any problems with your computer, why not come and 
see Andy for some free advice? 
 

Wednesday 1 May: 

9am: The ecumenical Holy Communion service here is led by Rev 

Steve Ward. As always, a warm welcome awaits you. 

 

Thursday 2 May: 

2pm: The Film Club meets here and all are welcome. Please come and 

bring a friend, a neighbour, or if you are good at baking, a cake. 
7.45pm: House Group 61 meets to continue a study of the psalms. We 

meet in church and if you would like to join us, please ring Pauline Jones. 
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Further ahead 
 

Thursday 9 May: 7.30pm: Service and Licensing and Installation of the 

Rev Ben Williams in St Michael’s Church. The service will be led by 

Bishop Robert Springett, Bishop of Tewkesbury when Ben will be licensed 
as the Team Vicar for Gotherington, Oxenton and Woolstone. 
 

Saturday 11 May: 10am-noon: Coffee morning and plant sale here 

for Christian Aid. Help will be needed for this. If you would be willing to 

run a stall, serve refreshments or help in any other way, please contact 

Ruth or Elizabeth Thank you. 
 

 

Notices from Andrew 
 

I had a meeting last week with Stephen Moore of "Gloucestershire Carers 
Hub" and he informed me of the tremendous work they are doing with 

"Carers" who need support in their work as carers. If you are a carer, or 

you know anyone who is a carer and would benefit from some external 

support, or be part of a support group, please take one of their leaflets, 

which are at the rear of the church, or see me for further details. 

 
I have been given two copies of a book called "Dementia from the 

Inside" written by Doctor Jennifer Bute. I have placed these on the 

bookshelf in the Church Foyer. If anyone has a relative/friend living with 

dementia, please take a copy of the book to read, as it may be a great 

help to you in understanding dementia and provide many insights into 

the condition. 
 
 

Updated Contacts' List 
 

There are copies of the updated list at the back of the church for anyone 

who has not already received a copy by email or who does not have a 

printer. Please destroy carefully the previous list. Please do not put it in 

recycling as it contains personal information. 

To conform to data protection, the list is only for those who are included 

on it. If you take a copy you must sign the sheet of paper by the lists to 
say you have taken a copy. Thank you. 

If you have any queries please see David Aldred. 
 

Next Sunday 5 May: 
 

10.30am: We will be welcoming the Rev Ian Yates from Churchdown to 

lead our worship. 
 

What's On 
 

Please send any contributions for the next edition by the end of 



Wednesday 1 May to David Aldred . 


